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Clective letter 
n Response to.. 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

Re: Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 
Docket 090246 TP 

Please see the attached file: 

Clective Letter in Response to at&t additional fllings.pdf 

Sincerely, 
Evan Katz 
ekatz@clective.com 
404.272.0445 
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Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 

2090 Dunwoody Club Drive 

Suite 106-257 

Atlanta, GA 30350 

July 21, 2009 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 23299-0850 

Re: 	 Docket No. 090246-TP: Notice of Adoption of Existing Interconnection 
Agreement Between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and CBeyond 
Communications, Inc. by Clective Telecom Florida, LLC 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Clective Telecom Florida, LLC is in receipt of the further letters and filings by AT&T in 
the above referenced matter. AT&T apparently cannot grasp the concept that people can work 
for more than one company at a time in order to provide for their family. While Clective would 
like to continue battling AT&T over the issue of Mr. Noack, Clective cannot afford to continue 
to delay its market entry over this issue. l Therefore, Clective states the following to the 
Commission to finally put this matter to rest. 

Since the date of March 22, 2009, Mr. Noack has performed no work for Clective. 
Further, prior to that date, Mr. Noack was assisting Clective in their market entry in return for no 
compensation because of his friendship with Clective. Mr. Noack never benefited financially or 
otherwise from Clective. To be clear, Clective has terminated its business relationship with Mr. 
Noack and Mr. Noack no longer has any involvement in Clective. 

Once again, Clective is only interested in resolving this docket and moving on with its 
business. 

Copies have been served to the AT&T Florida. 

Is it surprising to anyone that AT&T would use its tremendous financial ability and in-house 
resources to its advantage in this manner? 
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Sincerely, 

Patricia Morris 


